
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2015 
 
 
Dear Students & Parents 
 
 
16 – 19 Bursary Fund 
 
The 16-19 Bursary Fund is a nationwide support fund designed to help students in full time education 
who are in need of financial support during their time at school. 
 
The Bursary can pay for a wide variety of things, e.g. 

 Any essential course trips that students have to attend. 
 Any equipment or books students need to assist with their course. 
 Any other costs that may apply e.g. uniform, transport, meals, open days. 

 
The school is required by law to assess who is eligible, and if you apply for funding you will need to 
provide evidence to the school of your family’s financial position. We are usually able to provide 
financial assistance to those who have a total household income of under £35,000 per year. The 
bursary is subject to attendance, behaviour and performance which will be monitored throughout the 
year. 
 
If you think that you may be eligible for funding and  you would like further information please 
contact me, in confidence, on 01765 602647 ext. 264 or email griffithse@ripongrammar.co.uk. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs E Griffiths 
Sixth Form Co-ordinator 


